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January 23, 2009
Ms. Joyce Norwood

515 S. Pearl

Centralia, WA  98531

Dear Joyce,

Happy New Year and we in MIT hope you are well. I sent an email and did not hear back from you, so am trying by mail. It is time for me to complete the annual Placement Report on our MIT graduates by early March. I need to know if you are in a teaching position (and if so, public or private, grade levels and subjects), or subbing, or working in a non-teaching related position, and if you are still seeking a teaching job. I’ve enclosed a survey with the answer choices. You can return the survey to me by mail, fax, or scan and email. If it is easier, you can just email me your answer. Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Maggie Foran
Associate Director, MIT
Certification Officer
Fax (360) 867-6575
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